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UPCOMING 
EVENTS  
End of Third Quarter:  March 
31, 2020  

 

Food and Packet Pick-Up 
Every Tuesday @ Suring 
Schools  (8am–6pm) or 
Mountain Community Center 
(3-6pm) 

  

UPCOMING 
EVENTS  
CANCELED 
Wellness Night:              
April 29,2020 

 

 

 

 

VOTE  

TUESDAY,  
APRIL 7, 2020 

PLEASE... 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

You are doing great! You have an entire school district and       
community supporting you and your family! We know that the lives of 
your children have been disrupted.  They are missing their routine of 
seeing friends, participating in activities, eating school lunch, riding the 
bus, and attending face-to-face classes! The students have worked so 
hard this school year and we applaud their efforts and accomplishments. 
While some of their showcase events may be postponed or canceled this 
spring, we are proud of them! 
 
With Governor Evers’ recent Safer at Home order, the earliest schools 
could possibly re-open is April 27.  However, we will continue to plan for 
long-term school closure through the end of the school year. Virtual 
Learning and paper packets will be used to continue high-quality        
instruction until school re-opens. Students at the Elementary are         
required to complete packet work and turn in weekly (Tuesdays) at pick-
up/drop-off sites (Suring School or Mountain Community Center).    
 
Students at the middle school are required to complete daily Virtual 
Learning to meet/sustain academic standards. Students at the high 
school level must engage in daily Virtual Learning to continue earning 
credits towards the successful completion of graduation requirements.  If 
your student is struggling with content/assignments, please feel free to 
contact the teacher by email during their daily office hours. These are 
posted on the district website under announcements.    
 
The District Office and Student Office will be open Monday-Thursday 
from 7:30a.m. to 4:00p.m..  If you have questions or would like to be 
added to our district's Tuesday food pick-up program, please contact the       
student office and give them your family name, number of children to be 
fed and which site you are using for work pick-up/drop-off, as we are    
distributing food at the same sites.  
 
Also, if you or your child are in need of technical support during this time 
of Virtual Learning, please contact Laura Strehlow, Technology Director, 
by email. She will be available Monday –Thursday 8:00 a.m. and 4:00 
p.m. to address these issues.  
 
Sincerely,  
Mrs. Kelly C. Casper  
District Administrator 

Tuesday Pick-up  

     In Mountain  

         3-6pm 



 

 

Share your heart  
creations by  

sending them to  
Mrs. Berg 

bergpa@suringk12.org 

Please join 
the district 

in     
spreading 

some  
happiness 

Perhaps you have seen it on 
social media or in the news. 

The Happy Hearts Club has a 
goal to spread happiness, love,      
kindness and positivity during 
these unprecedented times.  

Participants are invited to     
create "works of art" using 

hearts. These can be paper 
decorations on doors or       

windows, sidewalk chalk on a 
sidewalk or driveway, light    

displays, or any other method 
of spreading joy.  

EAGLES  

SOAR 


